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Ref: NHAIINVIT/RFP/Technology Service Provider/2023/03 Dated: 09.10.2023 

  

RFP issued by National Highways Infra Investment Managers Private Limited (NHIIMPL) for the selection of a 
Technology Service Provider to conduct an IT Hygiene Audit and provide IT Service Management (ITSM) 
services at National Highways Infra Investment Managers Private Limited (NHIIMPL), National Highways Infra 
Trust (NHIT), and SPVs under National Highways Infra Trust. 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  

--------------------------- 

 

With reference to bid with NHAI/NHAIINVIT/RFP/Technology Service Provider/2023/02 floated on 21.09.2023. 

 

 

This is to inform all the bidders that subject stated RFP has been annulled now. A fresh RFP regarding this 
will be uploaded in due course at the NHAI InvIT Website. 

 

 

For and on behalf of  

National Highways Infra Investment Managers Private Limited (NHIIMPL) 

 

 

 

Mathew George 

CFO 
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